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(212) 373-3250 

(212) 492-0250 

lreisner@paulweiss.com 

July 29, 2022 

By Email

Carrie Hyde-Michaels
Securities and Exchange Commission
Office of FOIA Services
100 F Street, N.E.
Washington, DC 20549-2465
hyde-michaelsc@sec.gov

Re: Follow-up to Freedom of Information Act Request
Regarding Potential National Securities Market Rulemaking

Dear Ms. Hyde-Michaels:

On June 21, 2022 we submitted a request pursuant to the Freedom of 
Information Act, 5 U.S.C. § 552 et seq., and corresponding regulations, including 17 
C.F.R. § 200.80, for records as defined in that request.  The Office of FOIA Services 
subsequently sent us a letter acknowledging that our request had been received on June 
22, 2022.
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Under 5 U.S.C. § 552(a)(6)(A)(i), we were due a response from the Office 
of FOIA services within 20 business days of our request being received, or no later than 
July 21, 2022.  As we have not yet received a response, we are hereby seeking an update 
on the status of our request.

You may contact me by telephone at (212) 373-3250, or by email at 
lreisner@paulweiss.com.

Sincerely yours,

Lorin L. Reisner
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